

Agenda of the Senate Hofstra University Student Government Association September 26, 2024 Hofstra University

Call to order

Meeting Called to order at 7:05pm EST

A. Quorum Call

a. Ouorum set to 18

B. New Business

- a. Chair Skeldon moves to open Gallery
 - i. Motion Seconded.
 - ii. Motion Passed.
- b. Swearing in New Senators and Justices!
 - i. Congrats!
- c. Ouorum set to 39
- d. Senatorial Action
 - i. SA.89.2024.002
 - 1. Chair Mahlati: With the victory fund, how will that work for other non-sport clubs, like Moot Court, who may place into a competition later in the year? Also, as far as the Honor Societies, how can you justify not funding them for exclusion criteria when other clubs- like women in engineering- also have exclusion principles within their mission.
 - a. Comptroller Greenlaw: So for example, even if I was Political Science Major, I still could go and join Women In Music if I wanted- there is nothing prohibiting me GPA wise, like an honor society, from joining. We could add language to return the Victory Fund back to account for other non-sport organization competitions.
 - 2. Could you go into the quiz you mentioned for treasurers?
 - a. Chair Skeldon: This is something we did in practice this semester, but not in policy. It was a quiz based upon the

Treasurer Training slides. We had a 100% success rate this semester

- 3. What if a club needs funding throughout the year?
 - a. Comptroller Greenlaw: We do most of our funding during our semesterly budget meetings. For any unexpected funds, we host weekly allocation meetings.
- 4. So, if we can allocate unexpected funds, going back to the question about the Victory Fund, is that money the same as the weekly allocation. Is the victory fund greater than the allocation fund?
 - a. Comptroller Greenlaw: The victory fund is a separate collection of money. At times, it may be greater than allocation, but not generally.
- 5. Comptroller Greenlaw moves to hold a straw poll in favor of un-striking subsection d. of Section II, Section A, of the SA.2024.89.002.
 - a Motion Seconded
 - b. Motion Passed
- 6. Comptroller Greenlaw moves to unstrike subsection D Section II, Section A, of the SA.2024.89.002.
 - a. Motion Seconded
 - b. Motion Passed
- 7. Comptroller Geenlaw moves to pass SA.2024.89.002
 - a. Motion Seconded
 - b. Motion Passed
- ii. Chair Skeldon moves to amend the allocation for "Teaching Dance as Art" to include an additional \$240.
 - 1. Motion Seconded
 - 2. Motion Passed

C. Approval of the Minutes

- a. Senator Denson moves to pass the Senate minutes from <u>9/19</u>
 - i. Motion Seconded
 - ii. Motion Passed
- b. Chair Young moves to pass the Cabinet minutes from 9/25
 - i. Motion Seconded
 - ii. Motion Passed
- c. Chair Mahlati moves to close the gallery
 - i. Motion Seconded
 - ii. Motion Passed

D. E-board Reports

a. President

- i. Welcome!
 - 1. Expectations responsibilities
 - a. Senate information!
 - i. Role of Senate.
 - ii. Snap Cup
 - 2. Placards, helpful information!
 - 3. Vision for Hofstra! Your role here.
- ii. What a week! Presidential Symposium!
 - 1. Three panels, State of the University!
- iii. Next Wednesday, October 2 11:20 in the Cultural Center Theater
- iv. Please read my emails! (And respond...)
- v. Will be reaching out to find times to meet you all!
- vi. Please let me know if you need anything ever!
- b. Vice President
 - i. Please save my phone number: (626)-391-7823
 - ii. Join the groupme chats in order to stay updated!
 - 1. Important Chat
 - 2. Social Chat
 - iii. Committee Assignments are out!!!
 - 1. New Senators and Associates as well
 - 2. LINK
 - iv. Senate Retreat MANDATORY
 - 1. October 19th (a Saturday)
 - 2. First session- 10 am to 1 pm
 - 3. Second session- 6 pm to 9 pm
 - 4. Please <u>fill out this form</u> with your planned attendance to the events!
 - v. In hopes to form connections with each other please (if you feel comfortable) drop your instagram in the social chat. I would love to stay connected with all of you!
- c. Comptroller
 - i. Rollback is done!
 - 1. New clubs lines in Access
 - ii. Fall 2024 Budgets are officially in Access
 - 1. Internal
 - 2. External
 - 3. Finance Report Soon
 - iii. My subcommittee met for the first time!
- d. Secretary
 - i. Housekeeping!

- 1. Chairs need 2 office hours per week, and can do up to 4 to get 2 supplemental hours. Senators need 1 office hour per week, and can do up to 2 to get 1 supplemental hour.
 - a. 3 supplemental hours will cancel out 1 unexcused absence
- 2. Important Chat: only for Cab use, do not mute; Social Chat: for anyone to text something fun or to respond to something form important chat, can be muted
- 3. Absences: Must email me, Jewels, and your chair 24 HOURS IN ADVANCE if you are missing committee or Senate unless there is an emergency (which I will require an excuse)
- 4. If you're leaving the room, please let me know before stepping out- I need to keep quorum (either note or come up to me, don't text me cause I'll be typing!)
- 5. If you're a Senator who may be meeting with someone on behalf of SGA, feel free to take a Senator name tag off the cabinet in the office
- 6. Office: used as a meeting space. Feel free to hangout, but if someone needs to take a meeting, please make that space available.
- 7. When meeting is over: pass placards to the front, clean up your trash, return pens/extra paper to the front
- 8. Archivist, Ethics and Conduct Chair, and Social Chair applications to be sent out soon!!
- ii. Text me with any issues or questions! 267-566-4182 (Text your name in your first message!)

E. Committee Chair Reports

- a. Appropriations
 - i. Minutes
 - ii. Treasurer training is complete!
 - 1. 100% pass rate
 - 2. 93.7% assessment average
- b. Club Resources
 - i. Minutes
 - ii. Club Closet
 - 1. Putting final touches on to launch it publicly next week!
 - iii. Club Offices
 - 1. Got approval from OSLE to start doing walkthroughs to better enforce the rules; they are a mess rn
 - iv. Club storage
 - 1. Started efforts to get the shared storage in 260L cleaned up!!!!!
 - v. New club presentations

- 1. Done
- 2. 8 new clubs applied, still waiting to hear from OSLE
- c. Communications
 - i. Newsletter! September 30th!
 - 1. Reminder for Chairs: Fill this out (still missing a few)
 - 2. Collab with the Chronicle
 - ii. Join the Photocircle!
 - iii. Being interviewed? Let me know!
 - iv. Letter Display Case is updated (sort of)
 - v. So many forms (SORRY)
 - 1. 89th Birthday
 - 2. Tune Tuesday
 - 3. Takeover Thursday
- d. Programming
 - i. = 9/24/24 Programming Minutes
 - ii. Meet & Mingle with SGA
 - 1. DATE: October 1st 2024
 - 2. TIME: 6:-7:30pm
 - 3. PLACE: STU 141
 - iii. Hofstra Hunts
 - 1. Whole month of October!!
 - 2. Get excited!
 - iv. My number: 503-757-6618
- e. Academic Affairs
 - i. Minutes
 - ii. Meetings with Dr. Blue: 10/4, 11/1, 12/6
 - 1. Discussing various initiatives and format for undergraduate research day
 - 2. Let me know if you want anything mentioned!
 - iii. A-G: Admission to Graduation 10/2 1:00PM SC Plaza Middle 127
 - 1. Advertising in Residence Halls and CUA office!
 - iv. Meet Hofstra's Tutors 10/21 1:00PM MPR East
 - 1. Likely finalizing exact details in meeting Monday
 - v. CUA Meeting last Friday
 - 1. Reduced SGA role in Course Registration Carnival?
 - 2. Peer advising program: need at least year of proof to show pre-health program is going well, other schools have to be interested in working with CUA in expanding program, need professors from each school to teach 1 credit certification course
- f. Equity & Inclusion

- i. **E** Minutes 09/26
- ii. Hablando Claro, October 2nd
- iii. La Bienvieda, September 30th
- iv. Planning for Rep Flag day is underway
- v. Working with RESLIFE
 - 1. Timely care vs Ethics point etc
- vi. Meeting with Russ today
 - 1. Working on a bigger outreach to students who identify as first-gen
- vii. Meeting with Cornell Craig on Monday
- g. Facilities & Operations
 - i. Minutes
 - ii. ADA walk through to be scheduled to check buttons, accessibility, etc
 - iii. Oct 23rd Farmer's Market! Looking for clubs
 - iv. Fall Fest Specials
- h. Wellness & Campus Safety
 - i. Minutes
 - ii. Dispenser Locations added to Interactive Mapps (Digital + App)
 - iii. Hofstra Hope Fest (HHF) October 15th 12-5PM
 - iv. Cones & Condoms October 23rd (Free Icecream)
 - v. PSafe Meeting

F. Approval of Committee Minutes

- a. Secretary Egolf moves to pass the allocations from 9/24
 - i. Motion seconded
 - ii. Motion passed
- b. Comptroller Greenlaw moves to pass the committee minutes from 9/23
 - i. Motion seconded
 - ii. Motion passed
- G. For Good of the Order
 - a. Anything SGA related!
- H. Announcements
 - a. Anything non-SGA related!
- I. Snap Cup
- J. Adjournment
 - a. Chair Mahlati moves to adjourn this meeting
 - i. Motion seconded
 - ii. Motion passed
 - 1. Meeting adjourned at EST 8:55pm

Club/Organization	Amount Requested	Amount Allocated	%
Hofstra Moot Court Club	\$758.30	\$758.30	100%
Biology Club	\$1,323.42	\$1,596.88	120.66%
Physician Assistant Club	\$1,067.92	\$978.88	91.66%
HOLA	\$9558.61	\$0	N/A
NAACP	\$1060.49	\$1060.49	100%

Senator Oath:

"I, (name), hereby pledge to uphold the Constitution, Bylaws, and Policy Series of the Student Government Association, fulfill all obligations as outlined, and act in the best interests of the Student Government Association and all of its members."

Justice Oath:

"I, (name), hereby solemnly swear to faithfully execute the duties of the office of (Justice) for the Student Government Association of Hofstra University; to obey and enforce the Student Government Association Constitution and Bylaws and such policies, rules, and procedures made pursuant thereof and to fairly and faithfully discharge the duties of the office."

Cabinet Agenda

PPAW Conference Room September 25, 2024, 6:30pm

Ouorum:

Present President L. Anniballi, Vice President J. Joyal, Comptroller S. Greenlaw, Secretary M. Egolf, Chair J. Danek, Chair M. Skeldon, Chair E. Quail, Chair A. DiSanto, Chair D. Young, Chair N. Mahlati, Chair L. Vickers

Absent: Chair D. Malik

Agenda:

I. Meeting called to order: 6:23pm

II. Icebreaker: Highs and Lows of the week?

III. Collaborative Business:

- A. BLAC → What is their place within SGA? Is it more beneficial to make them their own organization outside of SGA? We are thinking yes. Current plan is to keep the advocacy branch until they are fully recognized as their own organization and then get rid of the branch completely. It would lessen the workload for them as well as us both financially and
 - 1. Chair Skeldon: With their current state, we can only fund things related to their advocacy, and nothing outside of that- and they have great event ideas for events that we constitutionally cannot fund.
 - 2. Chair Mahlati: It is also a concern that they have no institutional memory, meaning they always have to go through someone else, meaning us, which is a concern for members and the longevity of the organization.
 - 3. Chair Young: What are their current responsibilities under SGA?
 - a) President Anniballi: They are supposed to attend a committee meeting each week as well as attend at least one senate meeting a month.
 - 4. Chair DiSanto: So for them, what is the next step?
 - a) President Anniballi: Encouraging them to become their own organization that can be recognized by OSLE and SGA. Or, have them fall under the IEI office.

- 5. Chair Young: It also is a concern because proper process means if they want more funds from SGA, it would have to then be branded as an SGA event rather than a BLAC event, which is unfair to their work.
- 6. VP Joyal: I know we spoke about how we could fast-track their recognition. I think a concern for this is that they don't know how to function as an independent organization. I think they need to learn how to work as an individual group, and get their "ducks in a row."
 - a) President Anniballi: Yes, and I do think that doesn't mean we have to cut them off completely. We should provide support to them during this time, but with the goal of moving them forward. But as of right now, there is some pushback from BLAC itself.
 - b) Chair Young: Where is this pushback coming from?
 - (1) President Anniballi: Originally they were on board, but after deliberating with their leadership they seem frightful about moving forward as a separate organization.
 - (2) Chair Mahlati: This is definitely something that has to be treated delicately.
 - c) Chair Young: Yes, I feel like what they are working on currently isn't actually advocacy based as intended. It brings to question how BLAC is different from other organizations like BSU. As of right now, it does not seem like they are in favor of becoming separated.
- 7. Chair Mahlati: So, what would be the next step?
 - a) President Anniballi: I think the next step is that we need to start writing legislation that would make them an independent organization. And sooner rather than later, so we can help prepare them for the recognition process.
 - b) Chair Quali: Totally agree. We need to get on this because they frankly will be treated with backlash and pushback from OSLE for recognition. We need to find a way to support them with that.
- 8. Chair Vickers: To take a step back, I know budgets are a main reason. Why don't we explore options that change how their budgets are done, rather than "kicking them out?"

- 9. Chair Danek: I think right now their events, as mentioned, are not advocacy based- like panels or town hall to address national or school wide issues- rather than social issues. I think SGA needs to help promote these events to allow them to get their footing as an individual organization.
- 10. Chair DiSanto: Do they have to separate from SGA prior to going to recognition?
 - a) President Anniballi: No, they can do it all at the same time. They can go through that process, and we will remove them from the branch after being recognized.
 - b) Chair Quail: I would hesitate keeping them under us during this process, aside from their budget. I think we don't need to get rid of them completely, but it would be unfair to other self-identifying organizations for this 'preferential' treatment.
 - c) President Anniballi: Agreed. I think this is also something that can be added into policy; maybe we write language in our constitution that requires Equity to collaborate with BLAC or other identifying organizations.
- 11. Chair Skeldon: I wouldn't be opposed to their budgets coming from SGA external budgets if that makes it easier for us and them. But we have to look more at policy.
 - a) Chair Mahlati: Even if that is the case, they are being funded to plan events that are outside the scope of their mission statements, which isn't a fair use of our budget.
 - b) President Anniballi: Yes, we would have to look over policy.
- 12. Chair Young: Could we just revise the policy?
 - a) Chair Quail: It would just cause issues regarding other identifying organizations– why does this advocacy based club get put under our umbrella?
 - b) Chair Young: But, isn't the main issue just the fact that we cannot fund them because their events are not in line with their mission. Why can't we just sit down with them and make sure they know what they have to host and plan. What do we do if they still oppose?
 - (1) President Anniballi: I think this is where a conversation with them takes place. I don't know if it is necessarily

- opposition, or just a question as to why it would be beneficial with them. I think we need to discuss with them first, but I think we need to update the External Advocacy Branch as a whole and what that actually looks like for SGA and recognized organizations.
- (2) VP Jewels: Yes, we see the back end of it for budgets and paperwork, so they may not see the "rule bending" we are doing for their organization. That is why we need to sit down with them and lay it all out. If they aren't following our policies, there needs to be repercussions.
- (3) President Anniballi: Exactly. There have been numerous records of the breaking of expectations or policies that, despite our corrections and help, do not put effort to correct these mistakes. I think a part of it though is just the confusion of the policy. It needs to be organized.
- B. Stage in HofUSA: We helped with the HofUSA renovations. Part of our recommendation was a new stage; facilities did not budget for it and now want us to pay for it. What do we all think?
 - 1. Chair Danek: I think a stage would be beneficial for organizations like Hofstra Concerts, and so on.
 - 2. Secretary Egolf: While I think a stage would be beneficial, I don't think it is our responsibility to pay for it because we advocated for it. I think if they won't be funded, the space is fine as is. The open floor plan could still allow for various events regardless of the stage; you can still have concerns or fashion shows that would work with the way chairs or tables are set up. Makes it easier for events like Pride Expo.
 - 3. Chair DiSanto: If we don't fund it, will someone else pick up that payment? Do we have the money for it, and would it take away from club funding?
 - a) Comptroller Greenlaw: It would not affect clubs. If we did, we would take it out of our Capital Fund. But, it would drain half, if not more, of that fund. This could be used towards

- something more beneficial, as the space would still work without it.
- b) President Anniballi: I think if we continue to advocate for the importance of it, but continue to reiterate that it is not our responsibility to pay for it, we could possibly get it funded through facilities.
- c) Chair Quail: I think our best bet is to hold off on this fund for now. If we continue to advocate for its fund, and it gets picked up, great. If not, and in a few years students have expressed continuous interest or want for a stage, I think SGA can circle back and think about funding the stage.

C. Housing Concerns with Registration

- 1. Comptroller Greenlaw: I think as far as homesteading, and as far as medical concerns, they have lost reservations and students were placed in different rooms, sometimes unaccommodating.
- 2. Chair Vickers: I heard a lot of people switching rooms around, and that there are certain ResLife higher-ups that are not friendly or helpful to students.
 - a) President Anniballi: Agreed. Sometimes you'll ask for a request, like to homestead, and they tell you that you did it wrong, but won't tell you the correct way.
- 3. Chair Quail: I know room request changes are also really difficult, as far as forms getting lost and lack of response. They send you on a wild goose chase.
- 4. VP Joyal: Room availability is also an issue. Some people would request different rooms and then were given other rooms. I think if there was more transparency as far as how many rooms are available in each dorm on their website, they can dedicate more time to other concerns.
- D. Election: We seemed to have a voter-turnout problem. Only about half of possible electors received the precedent minimum number of votes. We would turn away 9 people, and would not have a full senate. We spoke to J-Panel has decided that the policy regarding elections is unclear, needs to be addressed and amended immediately, and the decision remains up to us. With that said, the 20 people with the highest votes will be sworn into the

Senate. The remaining 3 people will become Senator-Elect and can fill vacant seats when or if they become available.

- 1. Chair Vickers: Do we think that the students didn't vote because it was so competitive and only voted for some people.
 - a) President Anniballi: That is a possibility.
- 2. Joyal:
 - a) I know for me I voted very particularly, reading bios and such; maybe people did not vote for people because they just don't want those people representing them. Why do we have the power to overturn what the school population may want?
- 3. Comptroller Greenlaw: Do we think that a lack of tabling or maybe a lack of email could explain a lack of voting?
 - a) Chair Danek: I also think that first years may not know what SGA is, and are weary to vote for something they don't fully understand.
 - b) VP Joyal: I also think the platform that it is on is an issue. It is on the portal, but in reality the portal is not very useful or accessed unless you are maybe clocking in for work. I think we should look into different platforms.
- 4. Chair Nimba: I think we need to look into what is in front of us. First, lack of communication via tabling or emails. Second, we need to look at the numbers of the 8 people– if there is a very large disparity between them and students who did meet the vote limit, that should not be ignored.
 - a) Chair Quail: The issue is that I am worried Sev will not give us the numbers in general. That is what J Panel discussed, but that is an issue in itself. We are working on getting those numbers now.
 - b) VP Joyal: A disparity is always possible, even in those who make the threshold, regardless of what the vote count is. That is why a disparity does not necessarily prove anything. The issue is the language needs to be changed to prevent this.
- 5. Chair Skeldon: The results are the results. I don't think we need to update it and rush by tomorrow. I think it can wait for tomorrow.
- E. ASGA: Do you all think we should resubmit our dues and become active again in this organization?

- 1. Comptroller Greenlaw: Yes, I think so. I think that us being a part of that would be a bigger scale version of the conference we held last year. I think it would be beneficial for us.
- 2. Chair Danek: I can see good reasons to pay our dues, but if it involved funding for travel and such, is that really reasonable for us? If there are other benefits, I think it would be a good idea.
 - a) President Anniballi: There are tool packs, networking opportunities, and other educational opportunities.
 - b) Comptroller Greenlaw: We could also use Capital Fund or donated funds for trips like that if we found it beneficial.
- 3. President Anniballi: Dues are also not that expensive. They may also waive the fee for a few years, so it would be feasible.

IV. Updates

- A. President
 - 1. State of the University
 - a) Thoughts?
 - (1) More student involvement
 - (2) More strategic planning and less faculty promotions, but getting the student voices involved, whether separate or not
 - 2. Sopho(be)more
 - a) Who would like to do it!?
 - (1) Laila
 - 3. Alumni Breakfast
 - a) Jewels
 - b) Laila
 - c) Sydney
 - 4. Reminders for Tomorrow
 - 5. Next Wednesday at 11:20 our Panel
 - a) Luncheon at 1 in the University Club
- B. Vice President
 - 1. NO FORMAL REPORT
- C. Comptroller
 - 1. ROLLBACK IS DONE AND BUDGETS ARE IN!!!!!!!!!!
- D. Secretary

- 1. Room Request Form Fill it out, email me, and I'll submit it. If you haven't received a confirmation in a week, follow up.
- 2. <u>Catering Form</u> Need to fill out two weeks in advance (ideally, email or text once you do.) Do not fill out a catering form until room reservation is confirmed.
- 3. <u>Committee Attendance Form</u> Please fill out weekly during your committee meetings

E. Academic Affairs

- 1. Minutes
- 2. CUA Meeting Friday
 - a) Reduced SGA role in Course Reg Carnival?
 - b) Future expansion of peer advising program: need at least year of proof to show pre-health program is going well, other schools have to be interested in working with CUA, need professors from each school to teach 1 credit certification course
- 3. A-G: Admission to Graduation 10/2 SC Plaza Middle Room 127
 - a) Kahoot with advising-related questions, degreeworks simulation, some Hofstra trivia
 - b) Presentation and Q&A
 - c) Thanks Ava for graphic, looking to bring posters to ResLife and advertise around campus
- 4. Meetings with VP Blue: 10/4, 11/1, 12/6
 - a) Discussing format for Undergraduate Research Day
 - b) Let me know if there is anything you want mentioned!
- 5. Next week: committee forming questions for Canvas survey (via Google Form)

F. Appropriations

- 1. Minutes
- 2. Regular treasurer training is complete!
 - a. 100% pass rate
 - b. 93.3% assessment average
 - c. Make-up training this Thursday at 4:15 via Zoom for treasurers that reached out about a make-up
- 3. Sydney and I are presenting a S.A. at senate with updated financial policies

G. Club Resources

- 1. Minutes
- 2. Club Closet
 - a) Putting finishing touches to officially launch it next week!
- 3. New Club Presentations
- 4. Club Offices
 - a) Got approval from OSLE to crack down on these spaces, and will be delegating a few committee members to do bi-monthly walkthroughs and evaluations; ultimate goal is making this policy
- 5. Club storage
 - a) I went through all of culinary's stuff in 260L
 - b) Hoping to take a weekend to go through everything in there

H. Communications

- 1. Letter Display Case is my enemy
- 2. Website will be getting updated! Probably Friday
- 3. Newsletter
 - a) Will be going out on Monday (9/30)
 - (1) <u>FILL THIS OUT</u>- need this tomorrow night/friday morning
 - b) Update on Hofstra Chronicle
- 4. Graphic protocol
 - a) Please email me bulleted list of what you need
- 5. Interview protocol
- I. Equity and Inclusion
 - 1. Meeting with king Craig
 - 2. Meeting Russ tomorrow
 - 3. Meeting with Panelists → Spanish speaking events?
 - a. Comptroller Greenlaw: I think a Spanish speaking event would be very interesting; and it is something we haven't done before.
 - b. President Anniballi: I think if he wants to answer in Spanish and then translate in English, that could be good; I just fear that this event is an advocacy based event to spread awareness of the community, and I feel some of that would be lost if the

- target audience does not understand what is being spoken about.
- c. Chair Vickers: While I see that, I do think that sometimes it is beneficial to experience a culture, even if you don't understand what is being said.
- d. Chair Skeldon: I think a Spanish speaking event is important, especially culturally, but not necessarily feasible for these events.
- 4. BLAC X SGA Eat with BLAC food truck event; not advocacy based, but more to meet the organization and have it funded through SGA?
 - a. Comptroller Greenlaw: I think you would have to get into contact with a bunch of different people. Depending on how much it is, we could possibly fund it if advertised as an SGA event. If it is a recruitment event, they can send it right to me and I can help them with paperwork. If it's to get more members, that would be advocacy, and they can likely submit themselves.
 - b. President Anniballi: A truck may not get approved by October, though, especially if it is not a pre-approved vendor.
 - i. It is pre-approved from the list provided by OSLE.
- 5. La Bienvenida- SEPTEMBER 30TH
- 6. Hablando Claro- OCTOBER 2ND
- 7. Rep flag
 - a. Promoting
 - b. Office inclusion
- J. Facilities and Operations
 - 1. No Report.
- K. Programming
 - 1. **=** 9/24/24 Programming Minutes
 - 2. Meet & Mingle with SGA
 - a) OCT 1st, 6:00-7:30 pm in STU 141
 - 3. Hofstra Hunts Updates!
 - a) Starting Next Week
 - b) Adding to GIHU for QR codes
 - c) Places!

- d) Promotion ideas? → email/text, instagram reels, have people who may have QR codes post reels, DM insta for extra hint, etc
- 4. Hannah Geller Meeting
 - a) BAF confirmed for first home basketball game
- L. Wellness and Campus Safety
 - 1. Minutes
 - 2. Dispenser Locations
 - a) Added to Hofstra Website
 - b) Added to Hofstra Mobile Safe App
 - c) Vending Machine Contraception
 - 3. HHF
 - a) Collaborations
 - b) Confirmation
 - c) Needs from SGA
 - d) Supplies
 - 4. Senatorial Action
 - a) Change It's On Us to name to its new OneLove? \rightarrow yes.
 - 5. Possible idea//expansion of W&CS Operations
- V. For Good of the Order
 - A. Sydney and Ava are famous!
 - B. KEEP THE CLOSET CLEAN PLEASE:')))
- VI. Announcements
- VII. Secretary Egolf moves to adjourn the meeting.
 - A. Motion Seconded
 - B. Motion Passes
- VIII. Meeting adjourned: 8:29pm

Respectfully submitted,

President Lincoln Anniballi



